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July 31, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Kim Weinberg 
8802 Claussville Rd. 
Fogelsville, PA 18051 
 
 
Re: Request for Public Hearing at for the Core 5 at Route 100” Industrial Project 
       Lowhill Township, Lehigh County 
 
 
Dear Kim Weinberg, 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding NPDES Permit Application No. PAD390269, Core 5 at Route 
100 in Lowhill Township, Lehigh County.  The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) 
will accept this letter as public comment and consider your comments during the review of the 
permit application.  The permit is currently under technical review and once completed will be 
published in the PA Bulletin for public comment.  When a decision is made on the permit 
application a comment response document will be developed which will include your comments.  
 
I hope this information is helpful.  If you have any questions, please contact Pamela Kania, P.E., 
Program Manager, Waterways and Wetlands Program at 570.826.2408 or via email at 
pkania@pa.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joseph J. Buczynski, P.E. 
Regional Director 
Northeast Regional Office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




